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 KIWANIS MEETING OF May 6th, 2024 

 
A total of eight attended our meeting. Six members plus two quests, Kallie 
and Nicki from UWGB Circle K Club. Members included Shane, Anne, Ben 
W, Maria, Ann, and Bob. All enjoyed a chicken dinner lunch. Maria led us in 
the pledge while Ben said the prayer. We sang two songs, Grand Old Flag 
and the Packer Fight Song. 
 
Ben W, recently attended Emmett's funeral. The Scholarship winners have 
been picked and the Scholarship luncheon is going to be held on Monday 
June 17th at noon. We received happy dollars from Anne, Ben, Maria and 
our guest Kallie. 
 
Our next meeting will be our annual Nicolet third graders Picnic and Zoo 
trip, which will be held on Tuesday May 28th.  It will be held at the Brown 
County Reforestation Camp and Zoo. Members should try and arrive by 
10:30 AM. Lunch will be served followed by the zoo visit. The children will 
head back to school at 1:45 PM. 
 
By: Bob Rowan 


